
REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION 
 
 

HENDERSON COUNTY 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 
 

MEETING DATE:  May 2, 2005 
 
SUBJECT:   PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPERTY ADDRESS CHANGES 
 
ATTACHMENTS: Listing of Newly Assigned Addresses 
      
      
SUMMARY OF REQUEST:  
 
On April 4, 2005 the Board of Commissioners designated May 2, 2005 at 7:00 p.m. as a 
public hearing for the purpose of approving property address changes from October 1, 
2004 through April 22, 2005.  Pursuant to NC General Statute 153A-239.1 counties 
must hold a public hearing on property address changes; therefore the Board conducts 
public hearings on a biannual basis to formally approve changes made by the Property 
Address Office during the previous six-month period.  

 
 

COUNTY MANAGER’S RECOMMENDATION/ACTION REQUIRED: 
 
Following the Public Hearing the Board should approve the address changes issued by 
the Property Addressing Office. 




























